From:

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2023/0107 - Case Officer Mrs Hilary Saunders - Received from Mrs Sally Cook at 66
Staithes Lane, Staithes, Saltburn, North Yorkshire, TS13 5AD

Date: 28 March 2023 14:35:10

Concerns re application -

General appearance - the mast is higher and more conspicuous than other street furniture. A lot of money has
been spent on this area of Staithes to develop it and make it more attractive to locals and visitors and placing a
mast here will certainly detract from that. A 17.5 metre high mast is certainly not going to be hidden by the
“screening provided by the surrounding built form and local topography” and will be visible from a great
distance - not a great welcome to our beautiful village.

The proximity of the mast to houses, the children’s playground and the Gateway Centre. Proposed sites have
been discounted due to being near to houses. There are houses near this site - why is this site any different?

People have objected in other areas of Staithes and it just gets moved near to other houses,

This application singles out Staithes Caravan Park (which is not a touring site) in particular as being in need of
better reception - is there any specific reason for this?

Local people do understand why tourism is vital to Staithes but this appears to be a development specifically
aimed at smartphone reception for visitors whilst residents are the ones who would have to live near and see the

mast every day. Surely NYMNP should try to balance the needs and wishes of locals and visitors.

Comments made by Mrs Sally Cook of 66 Staithes Lane, Staithes, Saltburn, North Yorkshire, TS13 SAD

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Strongly Object



From:

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2023/0107 - Case Officer Mrs Hilary Saunders - Received from Mr Mark Porritt at Village
resident, 11, Cliff Road, Staithes, TS13 5AE

Date: 17 March 2023 21:13:31

I strongly object to this proposal as it is not required, it will spoil the view, it’s in a national park area. Surely it
would be better located somewhere up high to allow for better coverage like the top of boulby where there is
already existing aerial infrastructure. If I can’t have a flat roof on an extension in my garden due to national
parks I can’t see how this can possibly be approved.

Comments made by Mr Mark Porritt of Village resident, 11, Cliff Road, Staithes, TS13 SAE

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Refuse
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